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To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing to confirm that the University of Wisconsin-Madison has announced that it will offer hybrid instruction for the spring 2021 semester. The semester start date has changed from January 19 to January 25, 2021. A full curriculum of high quality remote and in-person courses will be offered. Some graduate and professional program courses may only be delivered in-person. Course schedules and modes of instruction will be finalized in December 2020. Enrollment is not open to all students until early January 2021.

There is no requirement to reissue each Form I-20 with remarks attesting to in-person enrollment. The ICE/SEVP broadcast message released on July 6 and the FAQ document released on July 7 was rescinded on July 14.  This is also addressed in the ICE Frequently Asked Questions document issued on August 7, 2020. 

We are providing this letter to support eligibility for visa acquisition and entry to the U.S. for full-time study, and visa acquisition for any accompanying dependents. 

Thank you for your assistance. If additional information is needed, please contact International Student Services by email at iss@studentlife.wisc.edu. 

Sincerely,

Samantha McCabe
Interim Assistant Dean and Director, PDSO/ARO
International Student Services
International Student Services

716 Langdon Street       217 Red Gym       Madison, Wisconsin 53706     U.S.A.
(+1) 608-262-2044         www.iss.wisc.edu        iss@studentlife.wisc.edu
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